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Manufacturer's Certification Statement
for Residential Tax Credit Qualification

MT Solar's Pole Mount products can be used tomeet the eligibility criteria for tax credits allowed
by Section 25D of the Internal Revenue Code, as part of the Residential Clean Energy Act.

Additional Information:
Please refer to the official IRS guidelines for further information regarding the eligibility of these
products for tax credits. We recommend consulting with a qualified tax professional to ensure
compliance with all tax credit requirements. MT Solar expressly disclaims any responsibility or
liability regarding the taxpayer’s ability to obtain tax credits.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us at
844-687-6527

Thank you for choosing MT Solar products. We appreciate your business.

Sincerely,

Travis Jordan
President
MT Solar LLC
54179 Herak Road
Charlo, MT 59824


